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Executive Summary 
 
The purpose of this report is to seek Member Approval to adopt the new 
Corporate Procurement Strategy for 2010-13.  Member approval is needed to 
meet the requirements of the National Procurement Strategy and to ensure that 
the document and associated action plan are recognised and supported at an 
Executive level.  If Cabinet are minded to support the proposed approval the new 
Strategy will be rolled out from the 1st April 2010. 

Proposal 
 
That Cabinet: 
 
(i) Note the report; 
(ii) Approve the adopt of the Procurement Strategy for 2010-2013; 
(iii) Request an Annual Report to review progress in meeting the Action Plan 

attached to the new strategy. 

Reason for Proposal 
 
High level executive approval of this document is required to support the 
Corporate adoption of the Action Plan and to ensure that it links with the 
Corporate Plan and Sustainable Communities Strategy. 

CARLTON BRAND 

Director of Resources 


